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In an email received on November 18, 2016 to Jason Musick of the Division from Edward B. (Ted) Zukoski, 

Staff Attorney with Earthjustice, attachments to the Technical Revision No. 110 (TR-110) application 

associated with the Bowie No. 2 Mine (C-1996-083) were requested.  TR-110 was received by the Division 

on November 16, 2016.  A completeness determination had not been made as of the date of the email. 

 

At 09:08 a call was placed to Ted Zukoski as requested in the November 18th email.  Mr. Zukowski stated 

that the attachments associated with TR-110 were not found on the Division’s image documents server 

and was requesting the information from the application not found on the Division’s site.  Mr. Zukowski 

was informed that the application was incomplete at the time of the call and any associated proposed 

permit pages would not be scanned to the Division’s site until such time that an approval decision has 

been made; however, proposed pages may be reviewed at the Division’s office at 1313 Sherman Street, 

Denver, CO or on file at the Paonia Public Library and that copies of the proposed pages and proposed 

maps are provided for a fee.  

 

During the call, background information concerning TR-110 was provided.  Mr. Zukowski stated that it was 

his intention to visit the Division office and be provided copies of the proposed TR-110 application. 
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